
 

 

 

 

 

June 14, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Mitchell Glasser, Manager 

Orange County Government 

Housing and Community Development Division 

525 East South Street 

Orlando, FL  32801 

 

Dear Mr. Glasser, 

The Town of Eatonville would like to, via interlocal agreement with Orange County, upon approval by the 
Town Council on June 20, 2023; be involved in the FY23 Community Block Development Grant (CDBG), 
Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG), and the Home Investment Partnerships (HOME) entitlement grants as 
a part of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Urban County Program. 

The Town of Eatonville acknowledges that, by executing this cooperation agreement, the Town of 
Eatonville may not apply for grants from appropriations under the State CDBG Program for fiscal years 
2024, 2025, and 2026. 

This acknowledgement has also been sent to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
Community Planning and Development Division. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Angie Gardner, Mayor 

Town of Eatonville 


